
NOTICE 

The Merced Superior Court 

Clerk’s Offices  

will be closing at  

12:00 p.m. on  

Friday, December 13, 2024 

for Staff Training. 
 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
 

 

For your convenience there is an official Court DROP BOX located 

on the wall of the NW door at 627 W. 21st Street and at the Ogletree 

Courthouse at 2260 N Street.  Any documents/payments placed there 

will be received the following working day. Electronic filing will 

remain open. 


